

we are growing at Daubeney Road | Hackney E5 0EG | London | UK

call us Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us Telephone | 020 8985 4380 www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

Tuesday 31st October, 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

## PARENT/TEACHER CONSULTATION

Our Parent/Teacher meetings at Daubeney Primary School will take place on Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th November 2023 for all classes from reception to year 6. The meeting for parents of pupils attending our nursery will be on Monday 27th and Wednesday 29th November 2023. Tenminute appointments are available from 3:50 to 6:00 pm on Monday and Tuesday. Our booking system goes live from Wednesday Ist November via our website https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/appointments and will close on the morning of Monday 27th November at 9:00.

	G	0			٠.	0	,	
differ	ent subjects	and inform yo	ou whether yo	our child is:				
	Working	above the exp	ected standar	d				
	Working	at the expecte	d standard					
	Working	towards the e	xpected stand	lard				
□ lower	Pre-key stage, growing development of the expected standard (the child is working at a level than expected							
	Working	below the pre	-key stage sta	ndards.				
	-	to understand	-	have a fruitful dis	cuss	ion plea	se refer to the	3

During the meeting the teacher will discuss the attainment and progress of your child in the

EYFS Early Learning Goals for Nursery and Reception







Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 1

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 2

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 3

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 4

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 5

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 6

You may find it useful to peruse these in advance. Your child's teacher will refer to these fundamentals during the meeting. Towards the end of the meeting, the teacher will also set some targets for your child that will encourage attainment and progress into the next academic year.

We looking forward to seeing you, please book you appointments early to avoid disappointment. Thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gregory Logan Head of School

Twitter: @OneMrLogan I

Robin Warren

**Executive Head Teacher** 

Twitter: @BlossomExecHT

Rhanen



